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Mr. Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Environmental Health Services

Envircimental Protection

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6377

Re:  Fuel Leak Case No. RO000320 and Geotracker Global ID T0600101592, PACO
Pumps Inc., 9201 San Leandro Street, Oakland, CA 94603

Dear Mr. Wickham:

In response to your letter of September 26, 2008, please be advised that PCC Flow Technologies
Holdings, Inc. (“PCC Flow”) does not have the documents referenced on page 2 of your letter
under the heading “Request for Information.” These documents were generated in the mid-
1980s, well before PCC Flow acquired Paco Pumps.

Please also be advised that the addressee to your letter, John Lilla, has not been employed by
PCC Flow for some time. Please address communications to PCC Flow to:

Mr. David E. Murray

Manager of Environmental Affairs
4600 SE Harney Drive

Portland, OR. 97206-0808

with a copy to me. I thank you, and Mr. Lilla no doubt tharks you as well, for making this
change.
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Please let me know if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Scott J. Kaplan

SIK:dmv

cc: Mr. John Lilla
Mr. David Murray
Mr, Marc Zeppetello
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